
 

 

 

 

 

 

Fellow P&DARCS Members 

Firstly, the annual warbird gathering for ANZAC Day will take 

place on Tuesday morning, April 25th. General flying will be 

conducted, and the club will provide a sausage sizzler for those 

attending. 

Onto other club business and the next general meeting for 

P&DARCS will be at the field on Saturday, May 6th at 1pm. It is 

important for all members to attend this meeting as we will be 

setting the membership fees for the upcoming year. 

The membership fees are crucial to the functioning of our club, 

and they help to fund the various activities and events that we 

organise throughout the year. The fees also help to maintain the 

facilities and infrastructure of the club, ensuring that we can 

provide a safe and enjoyable environment for all members. The 

MAAA will finalise their fees at the May national conference 

following which we will announce the total fee structure for the 

2023/2024 financial year. 

It is important that we have as many club members present as 

possible at the meeting to ensure that we can set the 

membership fees in a fair and democratic manner. Your 

attendance at the meeting is therefore crucial, and we 

encourage all members to make every effort to attend. Proxy 

voting is not permitted under our current constitution, so 

members must be present to speak on motions and pass their 

vote. 

We will also be discussions a move to bi-monthly meetings and 

the resumption of online general meetings via ZOOM, as we did 

last year. 

As usual, a light BBQ lunch will be provided for all in attendance. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting and thank you for 

your continued support of P&DARCS. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

anytime. 

 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President 2022/2023 
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CONTACT 

PHONE: 

0448 749 865 

 

WEBSITE: 

https://www.pdarcs.com.au 

 

EMAIL: 

president@pdarcs.com.au 

 

 


